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New York State Senator Michael Nozzolio will join with representatives from Happiness House, autism professionals
and local service providers to host a roundtable discussion on Saturday, January 25th in Canandaigua for families with
a childdiagnosed with autism. A number of autism experts and area professionals will participate in the roundtable
discussion to explain what services and assistance are available for families dealing with autism. This event is free and
open to the public.

Details of the event are as follows:
Date: Saturday, January 25, 2014
Time: 12:00 PM — 1:30 PM

Place: Canandaigua Inn on the Lake

770 South Main Street
Canandaigua, NY



For further information or to RSVP please contact Senator Nozzolio’s office at 1-888-568-9816.



